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Falls City School Board OKs Superintendent Contract
(KTNC) --  The Falls City Board of Education extended the contract with Superintendent Tim
Heckenlively following an executive session Monday night.
 The board unanimously approved a motion to rollover the contract for an additional year, extending
it through the 2015-2016 contract year.  
 The board also approved, on a 4-2 vote, a motion to increase Heckenlively’s annual salary by
$3,500 for 2014-2015.
 Board members Scott Huppert and Tedd Gilkerson voted against the motion.
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